
 

Applying for Secondary School 
(for Year 6 parents) 

Date Thursday 12th October 2023 

Time 

 

 9.30-11.30  
Session will be held virtually via MS Teams 

Are you applying for Secondary  
school this year?  

Let us help with the worries of applying for a 
secondary school place 

We can offer a step by step guide to completing the 
application form along with practical help and advice 

 

   

For more details and to book, please email: 

jnethercoat@hobbshillwood.herts.sch.uk 

Please include contact details and  

name of child’s school when booking 

Tel: 01442 401222 Ext: 5 
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